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Dear FPSC;

As a year round resident of Florida,' the Sunshine State' , I Iook forward to our state
being one of the leaders in solar energy use.
I reccommend the FPSC have a dedicated staff looking at what other states and
countries are already doing to implement and promote solar energy use; this staff
could stay abreast of the latest news on evolving solar technologies too.
I look forward to hearing the policies and programs the FPSC proposes to accelerate
solar energy use in our great state.

Sincerely,

Charles Diehl
15079 Lure Trail
Bonita Springs, FL. 34135


